
We plan to have two services each Sunday at 9:15 AM and 11:00 AM.  
 

  During both services,  
 

 the Venue will be open with attendees required to wear masks in that space. The 
service will be live with music and other elements and the sermon will be watched on 
the screen. Attendees should enter and leave through doors at that end of the building 
 

 children’s programs will be offered for Nursery through Pre-k 

Protocols for Safer Worship 

Pre-Arrival: 
 

• Stay home if  
…you are feeling sick, 
have a fever, a cough or 
other symptoms. 
…you have a sick 
family member at home. 
…you feel unsafe 
worshipping in person. 
**services are 
livestreamed on our 
YouTube Channel** 
 

• Please come ready to 
be considerate of others 
and their legitimate 
concerns about 
contracting or spreading 
the virus. 
 

• Know that before each 
service, frequently 
touched surfaces will be 
wiped down to keep 
things clean and 
disinfected. 

Arrival: 
 

• The doors will be 
propped open or greeters 
will hold them open so 
you don’t need to touch 
surfaces. 
 
• No handshakes or hugs. 
 
• There will be hand 
sanitation stations for you 
to utilize.   
 
• If you are able, we ask 
that you wear a mask 
while you are moving 
around in the building.  
You may take your mask 
off once you are seated. 
 
• Be conscious of the six- 
foot social distancing 
guidelines recommended 
by the CDC. 

During the Service: 
 

• Please do not sit down 
within two chairs of 
someone from a different 
household. The chairs in 
the Auditorium and the 
Venue will be set up to 
accommodate six-foot 
spacing between each 
row. 
 

• We will not be passing 
the plates for offering. 
We will have boxes to 
drop off your offerings in 
the foyer or you can give 
online. 
 
• If you begin coughing 
or sneezing, please be 
considerate of others and 
cover your mouth with a 
tissue, mask, or your 
elbow. 

After the Service: 
 

• You will be 
dismissed by rows.  If 
you are able, please put 
your mask back on 
until you are outside. 
 
• Please do not linger 
in the worship spaces, 
lobby, in front of 
nursery or stairwells  
 
• Exit through the 
doors closest to the 
Service space you 
attended. 
 
• If you would like to 
talk with others after 
the service, we are 
recommending you do 
it outside, maintaining 
proper social 
distancing. 

 

Additional Notes: 
 

• We are evaluating how to have some of our Discipleship Hour programming and are making decisions on 
a case-by-case basis for groups that desire to meet. 
 
• We will do temperature checks and CDC health screening for all Children’s Ministry volunteers and 
children who join the children’s programs. This includes requiring that volunteers with sick children stay 
home if children have had a fever within 48 hours. Volunteers are required to wear masks but children five 
years old and under do not need to wear a mask unless parents want them to. 
 
• If a person with COVID-19 attends services, we will return to online services for one week to allow 13 
days between services to assess the impact on the congregation. This will be done on a case-by-case basis. 
 


